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FOOTBALL CHAMPIONS OF 

HAMMERSMITH & FULHAM 

Our Y5/6 girls are 

football CHAMPIONS of 

Hammersmith and 

Fulham after an 

amazing performance 

yesterday at 

Powerleague QPR.   

 

After progressing to the 

knockout stages, we 

beat Kensington Prep 3-

2 and then Larmenier 

and Sacred Heart 3-2 to 

meet St. Johns in the 

final.  

 

A very close game was 

decided by one moment 

of magic from 

Maram!  The girls now 

go to the London Youth 

Games to represent 

Hammersmith and 

Fulham against all of the 

other London 

boroughs.  

 

Well done to: Emese, 

Aaliyah, Ruby, Hanan, 

Maram, Madison, Eloise 

and Pash'a.  

 

I hope you've all spent your book voucher! 

Next Thursday, 3
rd

 March, we are 

celebrating the 25
th

 anniversary of World 

Book Day. The message for all of you 

this year is 'you are a reader' - this 

means there is a book out there for 

everyone! And as usual, we will be having a 

competition for the best book character 

costume so get your costumes ready! – 

 Ms Grippman 

If you are looking for inspiration for a World Book Day 

costume, have a look at one of these links for inspiration. 

https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas/  

https://www.madeformums.com/toddler-and-

preschool/last-minute-easy-world-book-day-costumes/ 

https://www.mumsnet.com/articles/world-book-day-

costume-ideas  

https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas/
https://www.madeformums.com/toddler-and-preschool/last-minute-easy-world-book-day-costumes/
https://www.madeformums.com/toddler-and-preschool/last-minute-easy-world-book-day-costumes/
https://www.mumsnet.com/articles/world-book-day-costume-ideas
https://www.mumsnet.com/articles/world-book-day-costume-ideas
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Before half term, Year 5/6 visited Sutton 

High School for Girls to take part in a 

'Festival of Sports'.  Pupils took part in 

Water Polo, Table Tennis, Handball, 

Badminton, Dance, Team-Building 

activities and Yoga. 

 

They had a Q&A session with Dan Fox, a 

former GB Hockey Olympian at the 2012 

and 2016 Olympics. The pupils had so 

much fun and were an absolute credit to 

our school throughout the day, regularly 

demonstrating all of our six school 

values.  

 

 
Today we celebrated the reopening 

of our school bank and shop and 

had the pleasure of meeting Emily, 

our new governor, who joined us 

to celebrate! 

 



 

 

 

 

  

Sapphire Charity Day for  

Thank you to everyone who donated money to 

Sapphire's chosen charity - Cancer Research UK. It 

was a brilliant sea of blue running across the mulch 

area and in doing so, we raised more than £200!  
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Value Award Winners 
 

Nursery – Aliya 

Reception – Yusuf 

Year 1 – Mera 

Year 2 – Raihan 

Year 3 – Suraya   

Year 4 – Hayat & Ekalavya 

Year 5 – Younes, Nuuh, 

Ioana & Zak A  

Year 6 – Tadeo 

Sport –   

Girl’s Football Team 

 

Follow us 

@floragardenw6 

Class Attendance 
 

Reception – 87.0% 

Year 1 – 85.6 % 

Year 2 – 91.5 % 

Year 3 – 96.5 % 

Year 4 – 91.6 % 

Year 5 – 92.5 % 

Year 6 – 93.0 % 

 

Well done Year 3 

Reception ended their 

fabulous 'Flora's Food 

Factory' topic by learning 

all about Mexico. They 

discovered what food 

Mexican's eat and tried on 

sombreros! They also 

explored the work of artist, 

Frida Kahlo and made their 

own pictures inspired by 

her self-portraits!  

This week Nursery read ‘Goldilocks and 

the Three Bears’. They had fun recreating 

the story by making homemade porridge 

and dressing up like bears. 
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